
TERTIARY ENGINEERING SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

Who are we?  

Westernport Region Water Corporation (Westernport Water) is a statutory corporation responsible to the  

Victorian state government through the Minister for Water, The Hon. Peter Walsh.  

Our core functions are to provide water and waste water services wherever economically, environmentally and 

socially practicable to properties and communities throughout our district. We service over 17,000 customers 

across an area of 300 square kilometres on Phillip Island and the mainland stretching from The Gurdies to Archies 

Creek. 

Why are we offering this scholarship?  

The Westernport area is like so many other regional areas that has seen  its brightest students leave to go to met-

ropolitan areas for tertiary education and professional development.   

This scholarship is aimed at those students that have a desire and commitment to return and undertake a  

professional career in the local area.  We are keen to support our community and help local students.  

If you answered yes to all of the above, then a Tertiary Scholarship Program with Westernport Water may be for 

you. Our scholarship consists of 3 components: 

1 . $1,000 per semester towards books & other study material for each year of tertiary study. 

2 . Vacation employment with Westernport Water for a minimum of 12 weeks during each year of study

 (approximate value $7,500). 

3 . One year’s employment with Westernport Water upon the successful completion of studies (approximate 

 value $45,000). 

Are you eligible for our scholarship? 

Is your primary place of residence within the boundaries of Bass Coast Shire or South Gippsland Shire? 

Have you successfully completed your VCE or equivalent? 

Have you been accepted and enrolled to commence full time studies at an Australian University in 2012? 

Are you studying an engineering discipline? This includes civil, chemical, electrical or mechanical. 

So, how do you apply? You can either collect an application form from 

our office (2 Boys Home Road, Newhaven), from this link -  

www.westernportwater.com.au/Opportunities/Careersscholarships/ or 

email mtodd@westernportwater.com.au  

What you need to accompany your completed application form… 
Statement of results and ENTER for VCE 

Confirmation of your acceptance of VTAC offer 

Confirmation of enrolment at university (if available) 

A statement of support and recommendation from your college 

Send your completed 

application to: 
Merryl Todd 

General Manager Employee  

& Customer Relations 

2 Boys Home Rd 

Newhaven  VIC  3925 

How is the successful applicant selected? The applications will be considered by a panel of Westernport  

Water managers. Based on the application and the manner in which the selection criteria was addressed,  

applicants will be short listed, and then those chosen will be interviewed.  

Need more information? Visit our website at www.westernportwater.com.au, call 1300 720 711 or come talk to us in  

person at 2 Boys Home Road, Newhaven.  

APPLICATIONS CLOSE 5:00PM,  

31 JANUARY 2012 

2012 


